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DoDEA’s online registration system allows parents to pre-register 
their dependents for school in a secure online environment. This 
system is also beneficial in providing the receiving schools with 

advance awareness of student enrollment. The online registration 
system is available at https://registration.dodea.edu/ 

 
The Non-DoD Schools Program (NDSP) provides support and 

funding for the education of authorized command-sponsored 
dependents of military members and Department of Defense (DoD) 

civilian employees assigned to overseas areas where no DoDEA 
school is available within the commuting area. At these locations, 

DoDEA supports a variety of options for children ranging from home 
school programs to public or private schools. Approval for the 

enrollment of an eligible minor dependent of a DoD sponsor must be 
obtained from DoDEA NDSP office prior to enrolling a child in a non-

DoD school. 
To register, go to https://registration.dodea.edu/NDSP/privacy-

act.cfm 
 

 
 

Summer is right around the corner! The last day of school for most 
Anne Arundel County Public School students will be  

Friday, June 14, 2019. 
 

The Maryland State Department of Education has approved a one-day 
waiver for five elementary schools and one middle school, making the 
last day of classes for those students Thursday, June 13, 2019. 

 
Arnold Elementary School 

Edgewater Elementary School 
George Cromwell Elementary School 

High Point Elementary School 
Jessup Elementary School 

Chesapeake Bay Middle School 
 

 
 

 
 
If your family is planning a PCS move this summer, don’t forget to 
formally withdraw your child (ren) from their previous school. In most 
cases, you will receive a withdrawal, or transfer packet, with important 
information from your child’s school file that will make it easier to enroll 
in the new school.  
 
Most schools will require mandatory documentation to register such as:  

• Evidence of Birth (birth certificate preferred)  
• Residency Documentation (mortgage paper/housing document, 

apartment lease, etc.) 
• Medical Records (immunization record) 
• One Additional Supporting Document (utility/phone/cable bill, 

passport, etc.) 
• Documentation of Special Services (Current IEP or evaluations, 504 

plan, ESOL services, Gifted/Talented services) 
 

Contact your Installation School Liaison Officer 
at 410-293-2641  

Moving OCONUS this 
summer with school aged 

children? 

     Moving this summer? 
 

Anne Arundel County Public Schools 
Redistricting Elementary Students 

Living on North Severn  

 

As part of the 2017 AACPS Annapolis Peninsula 
Redistricting Plan, elementary aged children living 

on North Severn will attend Arnold Elementary 
School beginning with the 2019-20 school year. The 

move from Annapolis Elementary to Arnold was 
delayed due to school replacement construction 
which began in the summer of 2017 and will be 

completed in time for the opening of the 2019-20 
school year. The move will place students in the 

Broadneck feeder system of schools: Arnold 
Elementary, Severn River Middle and Broadneck 

High School. 
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